Blythe City Council
Study Session

The Blythe City Council will meet in a Study Session on Thursday, April
28, 2022, at 2:00pm. The meeting will be held in the Multi-Purpose Room in
City Hall located at 235 N. Broadway.

Topics of discussion will include potential Cannabis Ordinance amendments
as directed by Council, an update on the discussion with the County of
Riverside related to their Animal Shelter Facility in Blythe and an update on
the Blythe Ag/Border Station Relocation Project being developed by the
State of California.

This is an informational meeting only; no formal action will be taken by the
Council. The public is invited to attend.
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